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YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED that the Chicago Housing Consulting Services, Inc. NFP Board
of Directors will hold a Special Meeting on Monday, September 23, 2025, at 1:00 PM at the Chicago
Housing Authority Corporate Offices, 60 East Van Buren, Room 1038, Chicago, Illinois.

Persons wishing to register as a public participant at the board meeting may register by contacting
swilson@thecha.org no later than Friday, September 19, 2025, at 1:00 PM. Agendas will be available
for review by the public forty-eight hours prior to the date of the scheduled meeting. 

Chicago Housing Consulting Services Inc. meetings are separate from the CHA Board of
Commissioners Meeting. The Chicago Housing Consulting Services, Inc. board members and
functions are different from the CHA Board of Commissioners.

CHCS Board Meeting - Agenda, 09.25

mailto:swilson@thecha.org
https://www.thecha.org/sites/default/files/2025-09/CHCS-Board-Meeting-Agenda_09.25_Board.pdf

